
CHURCHILL WAY 
CANAL QUARTER

T: 07818 432183
E: Churchillway@knightsbrown.co.uk

21 June, 2022
Dear Resident/Proprietor,

Ref: ADVANCED WARNING : CHURCHILL WAY (SOUTHERN) ROAD CLOSURE

What:  Road Closure
Where: Between Bridge St Junction and Adam St Junction on Churchill Way
When: Friday, 24 June 2022, between 7 pm & 5 am

What we’re doing?

As part of the Churchill Way Canal Quarter Scheme, we will be undertaking surfacing works to the southern end 
of Churchill Way on Friday, 24 June, between 7 pm and 5 am. The road will be closed from the Bridge Street 
junction through to the Adam Street junction. 
 
How will this impact you? 
 
To enable us to undertake this work safely, there will, unfortunately, be some disruption within the local area. 
We have tried to minimise this by undertaking these works at off-peak times. During the closure, a local 
diversion route will be in operation. Access for residents and businesses will be maintained throughout the 
closure. 
 
The drawing below highlights in yellow the area of road that will be closed during the works. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We understand that our work can cause disruption, and we’d like to assure you that we will complete the work  
as quickly as possible. In the meantime, if you have any questions about the work, feel free to contact us on 
07818 432183. 

Kind Regards,


